
SB 196 

Senate Assessment and Taxation Committee 

Chair Tyson and members of the Senate Assessment and Taxation Committee: 

 

Please consider returning LAVTR revenues back to the counties so they can help prevent 
retirees from having to decide if they must sell their homes and decide where they will live. 
A subsidized senior living facility (which already has a waiting list), having to move to live 
out of state with a child, etc.? We, as taxpayers will pay for the subsidized living facility. 
Their moving out of state will remove more Kansans from the state, not to mention lost 
property tax revenue. Kansas already fights “brain drain”. What are you doing to make 
buying a home in Kansas more appealing rather than less? 

Not all Kansans have income levels like lawyers, land developers, the occupations of some 
of our legislators. 
 
Evonne Cooper 

Tonganoxie, Ks. 

 


